Migratory bird regulations are
subject of June 21 hearings

Proposed migratory game
bird hunting regulations for
Alaska will be one of the sub-

jects reviewed at a public hearing
on June 21, 1977 according
to a spokesman for the In-
terior Department’s US. Fish
and Wildlife Service. The hear-
ings will be held in the auditor-
ium of the General Sciences
Building 18th and F Streets
NW., in Washington, DC.
beginning at 9 am.

Persons wishing to participate
in the public hearing should
notify the Director (FWS/MBM),
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
Department of the Interior,
Washington, D.C., 20240 or call
202/343-8827. °




